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Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang Sewerage Scheme 

Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang Sewerage Scheme works are about to begin. 

Griffith City Council received $2.1 million in funding from the NSW Government’s Restart NSW 
Water Security for Regions program for Council’s installation of sewerage infrastructure for the 
villages of Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang. 

Griffith City Council has now completed the planning and tendering phase of the pressure sewer 
project with installation works scheduled to commence shortly within the three villages. 

Hills to Harbor Plumbing has been awarded the contract for the installation and commissioning 
works for the whole of the scheme, including individual property drainage connections. 

The project has been gaining momentum with the award of the 
Equipment Supply and Scheme Design awarded to Enviro One 
Services and Installations Pty Ltd of Cleveland Queensland in 
mid-2017. 

As part of the design phase, all properties within the 
scheme were audited in conjunction with the landowner, 
and a drainage plan was developed for each property. 

Tendering for the installation works was completed in 
November 2017 and a contract was awarded to the successful 
tenderer, who has extensive experience in the specialised field 
of pressure sewer construction. 

The project construction period will extend to July 2018 and 
possibly beyond, depending on weather and other 
construction variables. 

One of the key performance areas of the contract is the requirement to carry out the works within 
the three villages with minimal impact on the local community. Installation of pressure pipelines 
will be largely undertaken by directional boring, with access excavations only required for 
connections and installation of valves and/or flush points. 

The first pipelines to be installed will be the reticulation comprising the street mains to the 
property boundary valve and transfer mains. Works within the properties are expected to 
commence in late March or April 2018 and all property owners and occupiers will be notified 
well in advance as part of the contractor’s community liaison obligations. 

 



The project depot will be located on the corner of Boorga and Smeeth Roads at Lake 
Wyangan, and customers are welcome to discuss aspects of the project once works 
commence and there is a Council presence at the depot. 
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Griffith City Council thanks its customers for their perseverance and understanding to this point 
and welcomes the onset of this exciting project. 

 

Customers seeking further information on the proposed scheme can contact Council on  
(02) 6962 8100. 


